
Ms. BIanca Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
State of Florida 
Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 - 

RE: Docket No. 010428-TC 
VIA FACSIMILE 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

I am in receipt of a letter dated June 14,2001, firom Ms. Paula Mer of your offices. (Please see enclosed 
copy). As she has stated, your office has received our payment for any past due amounts in full pertaining to the 
above docket number. 

We have had numerous temporaries in our office over the last year, and we have had several devious ones 
at that. Unfortunately, any correspondence we may have initially received was filed in the “garbage” files, and 
therefore, we were delinquent in paying our fee to you promptly. 

We have set up a new secretarial process in our office in hopes that this will eliminate any hture 
delinquincies on our part. In the meantime, if you would explain to me what else I need to do to correct any 
problems that are still outstanding, please let me know as soon as possible. 

Also, in accordance with your request, we agree to waive any objections to any future cancellations of our 
certificate and hope that you will consider our apologies for any problems in the past. We will make every effort to 
keep our payments on a consistent basis. We would also request that you allow us to keep our certificate to keep 
our payphone business based on our attempts to correct what was an intolerable situation on our behalf. In 
addition, we would like to propose that our penalty fee be either waived or substantially reduced to $500.00 as a 
proposed settlement agreement. 

As I previously stated, we have already made our payment of any past due amounts. Please let me know if 
any additional monies are owed and we will forward them directly to your offices. ,w is _-_. 

CAF _-_._..- 
Thank you for your understanding and help in this matter, I took forward to hearing from you. 

3r’c ._I C(ynthia A. Edmunds 
Comptroller 


